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Brighton Training Centre Construction Works 
 

Construction Update 29 Sep 23 
 

 
On Tuesday, 03 October 23, electricians will be on site at Brighton Training Centre installing a new 
power cable for the new pump shed. 
 
The works will be from the pad mount substation, near the half mile track entry, and then working in 
front of the lower stable blocks towards the dam and up to the new pump shed site. The intention is 
to pull the new cable through an existing underground conduit. It may be necessary to dig down to 
the conduit on occasion for any breakages etc. Where the existing conduit ends the electricians will 
install trench and conduit the remaining distance. 
 
Could all participants have vehicles and trailers clear of the route so that the electricians have free 
access please. Please see Porky or Tim on site on the day if there are any issues. 
 
Thank you for your collaboration and cooperation. 
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